
Steve Azaret 
 

I do not support the amendments which are being considered to Chapter 173-423 WAC. We are
already paying almost the highest gas prices in the country, and we don't need them to go any
higher. California's tax-spending spree is out-of-control, and a reason I moved from there to
Washington 6 years ago. We should not follow in their footsteps by coupling to their radical
emissions mandates. Instead, we should pursue homegrown policies which ease cost-of living
challenges families here are facing. Please do NOT be like California, and do not support the
proposed amendment to Chapter 173-423 WAC. 

Thank you!


